Mull, Donna, EMNRD

From: Michelle Taylor [michelle@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 3:29 PM

To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Shinnery AZG St. #2

Donna- Do we need to do anything else on this?
Thanks
Michelle Taylor
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From: Michelle Taylor

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2009 11:03 AM

To: 'Donna Mull (donna.mull@state.nm.us)'
Subject: Shinnery AZG St. #2

Api # 30-025-38487

Hi Donna,

This well was plugged and rig was skid to the #2Y. Location reclamation for this well will not be done since the #2Y is
active. To get this well off our well list on the OCD website, what information do you need or will this email be sufficient
notice to remove it from our list? As a side note- Gerry Guye at the Artesia office had told me on 9-18-08, that he would
drop these type wells off the well list based on the wellbore plugging sundry and would not need us to send in any
reclamation release sundry.

Thanks
Mt
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